
Project Scope
The Glenn Highway reconstruction project, Parks Highway 
to Old Glenn Highway, will reconstruct the Glenn Highway 
from milepost 34 to 42 to accommodate increasing tra�c. It 
will add lanes, widen shoulders, accommodate turning 
movements at designated turn pockets, and add other 
tra�c and safety improvements.

The Plans-In-Hand design (75% complete plans) was 
completed in April 2013.  A re-evaluation of the 1993 Glenn 
Highway, Parks (MP 35) to MP 109 Environmental 
Assessment is on-going.  Once the re-evaluation is 
approved by FHWA, the Right of Way acquisition will be 
able to begin.  The �nal design of the project will parallel 
the Right of Way acquisition. 

The project team is available to work with adjacent 
property owners on minor design re�nements to minimize 
impacts.  

For more information
Contact the Glenn Highway Reconstruction project team members with questions, concerns, comments or 

compliments any time. You can also visit the  website www.brooks-alaska.com/glennhighway.

Schedule
Plans-In-Hand Design (75% complete plans) — April 2013
Environmental Assesment Re-Evaluation — May 2013 to January 2015
Right of Way Acquisition —  March 2015 to March 2017
Final Design  — January 2015 to March 2017
Construction —  2017 to 2018 (depending on availability of funding)
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